
 

 

IRU 
Attention: Senior Adviser Raluca Marian  01.11.2019 
       

 
 
 
 
Input to the IRU's Road Safety Campaign 
 
NHO Transport is a full member of IRU. Unfortunately, we are prevented from attending the 
IRU Statutory meeting in Geneva on November 7th and 8th 2019.  
 
We appreciate that IRU is planning to run a Road Safety Campaign, described in the letter 
with reference CTP/BR6780/JHU. Our proposal is to include collision safety for buses in this 
campaign. Buses should have the same collision protection as other vehicles. This includes 
improvement of collision protection at drivers' cabin and in the front of the bus. 
 
NHO Transport therefore request IRU to work for changes of the international requirements 
ECE-66 and ECE-E107. Please find the attached presentation telling why authorities should 
change the requirements for the collision safety of buses. 
 
 
 
Best regards 
NHO Transport 
 
   
        
Jofri Lunde  
Assistant director 
       

https://www.transport.no/siteassets/dokumenter/horinger/stronger-collision-protection-for-buses_october-2019.pdf
https://www.transport.no/siteassets/dokumenter/horinger/stronger-collision-protection-for-buses_october-2019.pdf

